
Ms. Fois’ Classroom Newsletter Week Ending: 1/25/19 

Reminders 
Next Wednesday January 30th we 

will be having our 2018-2019 Class 
and individual photos. Please fill 
out and bring back in the photo 
form the day of. Instructions are 

on the form. Thank You 
 

Nature Class: 
 

 

 

 

 

What We Did in School This Week! 
This week was a short week but a very fun filled 
week. On Wednesday, we finger painted winter 

scarves, played with pegs, colored shapes, played 
dress up, had a dance party, and read a funny 

story called “There was a Cold Lady Who 
Swallowed some Snow”.  

We also had nature class; Mrs. Lee taught us all 
about animal habitats. We learned that a habitat is 
where animals live. We learned about the desert, 
rainforest, meadow, and the mountains. We used 

our petting finger to pet Clarabelle the Sugar 
Glider, Patch the Long Hair Hamster, Lugia the 
Rock Dove, Peanut the Albino Chinchilla, and 

took a looking turn to see Rosie the Rose Haired 
Tarantula. 

On Friday, we made an ice skate, discussed what 
activities you could do outside during the winter 
time, played with new play dough, and enjoyed 

fun Friday with a dance party. 

Please read the reminder box for information 
about picture day, and look out for an email with 

more information.  
Enjoy your weekend and we will see you on 

Monday J 

 

Looking Ahead 
Nursery Rhymes  

 

 


